
Paris, August 5, 2009

Availability of First Half 2009 Financial Report

Air Liquide today announces that its First Half 2009 Financial Report has been filed with
the French “AMF” (Stock Exchange Authority) and is available on line. The half-year
consolidated accounts featured in this report are established in accordance with the IFRS
standards.

The Air Liquide First Half 2009 Financial Report is available on our website:
http://www.airliquide.com/en/investors/regulated-information.html

Contacts: Investor Relations department

Virginia Jeanson: +33 1 40 62 57 37 – virginia.jeanson@airliquide.com
Annie Fournier: +33 1 40 62 57 18 – annie.fournier@airliquide.com
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